I just finished my second year at Delta State University, and I am pursuing a degree in commercial aviation. This scholarship will greatly assist me in achieving my goal of becoming an airline pilot and I plan on putting it toward my commercial rating.  I would like to thank my grandfather, Ross Lyle and all the veterans of the 11th Cav for this opportunity.
Gregory Bacorn, grandson of Ross Lyle, D co, KIA dedication to Dick Dale Hamilton 398th trans, 8/21/1968
